
 
 
Thursday 12th March 2020 
 
 

PSFA Quiz and Chips Event – Postponed 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It is with regret that we are writing to inform you that the Parents, Staff and Friends Association (PSFA) Quiz and 
Chips event scheduled for Friday, 13th March is to be postponed as a precautionary measure during the current 
national outbreak of novel coronavirus. 
 
If you hold a ticket for the event, the PSFA will contact you directly to keep you informed about rescheduling or to 
arrange a refund if preferred. 
 
Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience caused. We hope to see you in the summer term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

   
 
 
Clarissa Ourabi    James McNamara 
Deputy Head Teacher   Head Teacher 
PSFA Liaison 
 

 

 

 

 

 


